
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 
 

The Northeast Arkansas Regional Transportation Planning Commission (N.A.R.T.P.C.)(hereafter 
referred to as “MPO”) complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, Section 504 of the 
Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and other federal equal opportunity 
laws and therefore does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, age, national origin, religion or 
disability, in admission or access to and treatment in MPO programs and activities, as well as the MPO’s 
hiring or employment practices.  Complaints of alleged discrimination and inquiries regarding the 
MPO’s nondiscrimination policies related to hiring or employment may be directed to Mr. Dewayne 
Douglas, Director of Human Resources, City of Jonesboro, P.O. Box 1845, Jonesboro, Arkansas, 72403-
1845, Phone No. (870) 933-4640.  Mr. Douglas can also be contacted at the following email address:  
DDouglas@jonesboro.org.   

Complaints of alleged discrimination related MPO programs and activities may be directed to Ms. 
Cecelie Cochran, ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator, N.A.R.T.P.C., P. O. Box 1845, Jonesboro, Arkansas, 
72403-1845, (870)933-4623 (Voice/TTY 711). Ms. Cochran can also be contacted at the following email 
address: ccochran@jonesboro.org. Free language assistance for Limited English Proficiency individuals 
is available upon request.  

This notice is available from the ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator in large print, on audio tape, and in 
Braille.   


